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MEMORANDUM
August 4, 2025
To: Mayor, City Council, and City Clerk
From: Bruce Freckleton, Community Development Director
Re: Department Report for 8/12/2025 Workshop — Development Impacts and Building

Height/Construction Practices

Good afternoon Mayor, Council, and City Clerk,

This Council Workshop item is a follow-up to the short discussion at the end of last week’s City
Council Special Meeting, regarding issues raised by Councilwoman Strader. Specifically,
Development Impacts such as dust and noise, and the height of structures in the Sagarra
Subdivision.

Staff from the Community Development Department, Public Works, and Code Enforcement
have all be engaged in these issues and will be available at the workshop for
discussions/recommendations and direction.

Respectfully submitted,

Bruce Freckleton
Director of Community Development



